
The Board at its January 28, 2014 meeting presented Frits Heemskerk with a framed 
certificate for achieving 45 years of service at the TTC on July 2, 2013.  On behalf of the 
TTC Board, Chair Stintz thanked Mr. Heemskerk for his dedication and commitment to the 
TTC for the past 45 years. 

 
 


